
   

Information to active/ex-employees of HCL Infosystems 
Ltd & its subsidiaries covered under Hindustan 
Computers Ltd Employees Provident Fund Trust (PF 
Trust code No MRNOI0011476) 

 

This is to inform active/ ex-employees of HCL 
Infosystems Ltd and its subsidiaries covered under 
Hindustan Computers Ltd Employees Provident Fund 
Trust (Code MRNOI0011476) that the Trust has been 
surrendered along with members fund to Regional 
Provident Fund Commissioner, RPFC, Noida A-2C 
Sector-24, Noida (UP) effective 31st July 2022 as 
mentioned in our previous communication in the same 
financial year. 

Pursuant to such surrender, member who have not 
withdrawn or transferred the Provident Fund (PF) 
accumulation from Hindustan Computers Ltd 
Employees Provident Fund Trust should complete 
transfer process immediately and approach EPFO to 
settle or transfer their PF account. 

You can also reach out to email id  sisir.koley@hcl.com 
for any clarification/support along with your employee 
code. 
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